
                                

  

 

 

Our Lady of Victory 
490 Charles Street 
Gatineau, Québec 

J8L 2K5 

17th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
TRANSFIGURATION OF THE LORD 

JULY 29-30 and 
AUGUST 5-6, 2023 

St. Malachy 
3889 Route 315 
Mayo, Québec 

J8L 3Z8 

Sunday 9:00 a.m. Celebration of the Eucharist Saturday 7:00 p.m. 
Pastor Father Greg Murray  

Office Hours 
 

Monday        -  9:00 am - 12:00 pm 
Wednesday  -  9:00 am - 11:00 am 

                      Thursday     -  1:00 pm -  4:00 pm 

Rectory 490 Charles Street 
Gatineau, Québec, J8L 2K5                                                                                                              

Secretary Monique Simpson 

Email olv@videotron.ca 

Telephone (819) 986-3763 

Website www.stmalachyolv.com 

Confessions Available 15 minutes before every weekend mass 

Baptisms By appointment.  Registration required.  Please call the Rectory. 

Weddings Couples must call the Rectory for an appointment at least one year prior to their date of marriage to allow 
adequate preparation time. 

Welcome to new 
Parishioners 

We welcome you to our parish! Please introduce yourself after Mass and call the Rectory to register. 

 

 

 

 
  180, boul. Mont-Bleu 

  Gatineau (QC)  J8Z 3J5 
   www.diocesegatineau.org 

 

 

Our Lady of Victory  St. Malachy 

 
 

MASSES 

Saturday August 5th St. Malachy 7:00 p.m. Jack & Louise Doherty, Mary Dougherty by Fay & John Doherty 

Sunday August 6th OLV 9:00 a.m. Urban McNamara by Susan Lemieux & Family 

Saturday August 12th OLV 7:00 p.m. Suzanne Cameron by Friends of the Family 

Sunday August 13th St. Malachy 11:00 a.m. OUR LADY OF KNOCK PILGRIMAGE 

 
 

 

WEEKLY RECEIPTS OLV ST. MALACHY 

July 8         -  Sunday Offering $ 477.00 $ 512.00 

July 15-16  - Sunday Offering   400.00    NO MASS 

July 22-23  - Sunday Offering   322.00   316.00 

July 22-23  - Fuel   215.00    75.00 

Thank you for your contributions. 



 
QR CODE ON COVER OF PARISH BULLETIN 

 
The Gatineau Diocese has produced a QR Code for each parish, which you will find on the front cover of our bulletin for 

both parishes.  For those of you familiar with QR Codes, go to your telephone/tablet QR icon, point it to one of the QR Codes 
on the paper bulletin and you will be immediately directed to the donate icon on our website. You will then be able to make an 
on-line donation. 

Once you have access to this QR Code you will be asked to make your donation(s) to the church of your choice.  A 
confirmation will be sent to you from the Diocese.  Then the Diocese will send OLV Church a list of the donator(s),donation(s) 
and address which will be recorded so that an Income Tax Receipt can be sent to you in February. 

 
 

 
READINGS & REFLECTION 

 
17th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME – JULY 30th 

 
First Reading: 

Responsorial Psalm: 
Second Reading: 

Gospel: 

1 Kings 3.5-12 
Lord, how I love your law! 
Romans 8.28-30 
Matthew 13.44-52 
 

 
TRANSFIGURATION OF THE LORD – AUGUST 6th 

 
First Reading: 

Responsorial Psalm: 
Second Reading: 

Gospel: 

Daniel 7.9-10, 13-14 
The Lord is king, the most high over all the earth 
2 Peter 1.16-19 
Matthew 17.1-9 
 

 

 
 

OUR LADY OF KNOCK / ST. MALACHY 
 
In preparation for the Pilgrimage, the set up will take place on Thursday, August 10th beginning at 9:00 a.m.  If 
possible, please bring a pail and cleaning supplies for your own use. 
 
The rain date will be Friday, August 11th.  Volunteers are most welcome.  
 
Our Lady of Knock Shrine – 66th Pilgrimage to Our Lady of Knock will be on Sunday, August 13th, 2023.  
Archbishop Paul Andre Durocher will be the celebrant. 
 
The program is: 
                                    11:00 a.m.  Celebration of Holy Eucharist 
                                    12:30 p.m.  Dinner at Food Booths 
                                      1:30 p.m.  Rosary Procession to the Cemetery 
                                      2:30 p.m.  Marian Hymns 
                                      2:45 p.m.  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
                                                       Blessing of Religious Articles 
                                                       Healing Service 
 

 
OLV Lector’s / Greeter’s Schedule 

DATE LECTOR GREETERS 

August 6th Virginia Lyall & Gail 

August 12th (Saturday) Aggie Ken & Bill R. 

August 20th Diane D. Lyall & Gail 

August 27th Linda R. Ken & Bill R. 

 

 
 



 
 

OUR LADY OF VICTORY & ST. MALACHY NEWS 
 
 
Father Greg:  Will be staying at OLV from Monday to Thursday soon.  He will go to St. Aloysius when he has 
commitments. 
 
Contact information:  OLV - 819-986-3763 
                                  St. Aloysius - 819-663-5244 
 
WELCOME BACK:  Hoping that you enjoyed your vacation and good to see you back Father Greg. 
 
Congratulations: Our best wishes are sent to Isabel Laframboise on the celebration of her 90th birthday.  
 
St. Malachy: Due the Pilgrimage on Sunday, August 13th, the mass for OLV will be on Saturday, August 12th. 
 
Sympathy:  Our prayers and sympathy are extended to the family of Warren Roos whose funeral and burial was at St. 
Malachy on Saturday, July 29th.  Please know that your loss is felt by all, and our hugs and warm thoughts are sent your 
way. 
 
Also, our prayers and sympathy are extended to the family of Barbara Garvey whose funeral and burial will be held at St. 
Malachy on August 4th at 11:00 a.m. The family will receive the public at 10:30 a.m. Your loss is felt by all, and our hugs 
and warm thoughts are sent your way. 
 
Items for Bulletin:  Please advise NO LATER than Wednesday what you require in the bulletin.  Call the office at 819-
986-3763 or email at olv@videotron.ca 
 
Bulletins:  Our next bi-weekly bulletin will be issued on August 12-13. 
 
Fellowship Sundays & Thursday Mass:  Will be back in September at OLV. 
 
Collecting:  Food for our local Food Bank, used stamp, pop tabs and egg cartons. 
 
Our Lady of Knock Shrine:  Pilgrimage on Sunday, August 13th, 2023. See posters at entrance of church for further 
information. 
 
Story Books:  Have been placed on the table with the mass missals for our children to take and read during the mass or 
take home and return after use.  NO MONEY REQUIRED. 
 

 
 

 
THANK YOU 

 
Ken and Monique would like to thank Father Grey for blessing our 50th wedding anniversary after mass on July 23rd.  If 
was also a pleasure to do this in front of our church family as we had done 50 years ago. Memories flowed when we 
walked up and down the aisle. 
 
NOTE: Father enjoys doing this.  Should anybody wish to have their anniversary blessed, please talk to Father or call the 
office with your request and arrangements will be made. 
 

 
 

Looking for more information on church items, please view our website at: 

www.stmalachyolv.com 


